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Welcome to the 2024 

Cypress Head Mens Golf Association 
 

MGA – President’s Message 2024 

 
Golf has such a rich history, with many great stories of perseverance. Hogan's 

recovery after a bad car accident, when he collided with a bus. The journeyman 

player who has played well throughout his career and finally wins a major 

tournament, like Brian Harman winning the 2023 Open, formerly called the 

British Open. 

 

The golfers in our league have different golf backgrounds. Some started young 

and maybe they caddied. Others may have been lucky enough to belong to a 

country club and learn golf that way. Or maybe after playing other sports there 

was a natural transition to golf when we couldn’t play football, baseball, or 

basketball any more. 

 

Regardless of how we got here I think we all have a respect for golf 's history 

and have a love of the game. We respect the difficulty and appreciate the reward 

of playing well. We value the integrity of the game with its many rules and self 

regulation. 

 

In golf we come to realize that even when we are playing well we haven’t 

mastered it. So enjoy the good rounds when they happen and know that a bad 

round is only a temporary memory. 

 

I think we are fortunate to have such a beautiful and challenging golf course like 

Cypress Head to play as members of the MGA. The staff at Cypress Head have 

supported our league and have worked hard to maintain the course for us to 

enjoy. 

 

The officers and committee members of the MGA are committed to making 

your playing experience enjoyable. Their hard work and dedication ensures that 

things run smoothly even when we have disruptions like the weather or 

unforeseen schedule changes. 

 

The membership makes the league what it is. Please participate by volunteering 

and giving feedback to help us maintain and improve our league. 

 

Looking forward to the 2024 season and enjoying the Cypress Head Golf Course 

with you. 
 
Thank you. 

Mike Bagnato, President    


